WNY WOMEN’S FOUNDATION

Will you step up for women like Julia?

Julia is a single mom of a three-year-old
boy. She works as a drugstore clerk, but
has always dreamed of a career in

healthcare.

Going back to college feels like an
insurmountable hurdle: Julia doesn't
know how she will afford several years of
school while balancing work and child
care at the same time.

The WNY Women’s Foundation has
solutions.

For Julia, the WNY Women’s Foundation’s brand-new Women’s
Economic Mobility Hub is a perfect fit.

Julia learns that she can earn a pharmacy technician certificate in six
months, and the Women’s Economic Mobility Hub will provide her with
unique services: an Achievement Coach to help her through the program
with encouragement, advice, and mentoring; access to child care subsidies
and healthcare; and employers who have heard her voice and are willing to
change policies and culture to ensure success.

Julia is excited to begin her program, and she knows that through the
Women'’s Economic Mobility Hub, she’ll have the tools to succeed on the
path to her new career.

Now more than ever, supporting women in Western New York like Julia is
essential.

Throughout the ups and downs of 2020, the WNY Women’s Foundation
continues to focus on solutions that support women in our community on a
path to economic empowerment and leadership.

Please join us this year and be part of the solution!

Donate
Now!



https://wnywomensfoundation.org/
https://wnywomensfoundation.org/end-year-charitable-giving/
https://wnywomensfoundation.org/work/womens-economic-mobility-hub/
https://wnywomensfoundation.org/end-year-charitable-giving/
https://issuu.com/wnywomensfoundation/docs/2020_community_impact_report_final
https://wnywomensfoundation.org/end-year-charitable-giving/

Your Impact in 2020

2020 has been a uniquely challenging year for
W women as the COVID-19 pandemic has

2020 disproportionately impacted women, and

COMMUNITY especially women of color.
IMPACT REPORT

But thanks to your support, throughout this
strange year, the WNY Women's Foundation
Foundation has been able to work nonstop to
provide additional supports to working mothers,
L WNYWOMEN'S FOUNDATION female business owners, essential workers, and
employers.

Interested in learning more about all we've accomplished together this year?

Check out our full Community Impact Report online.

This report, released annually, demonstrates the Foundation's continued
commitment and impact throughout Western New York—and beyond.

Ways To Give

Credit Cards
Make a gift online by December 31, 2020, to ensure your deduction counts for
this tax year.

Checks

Mail a check to the WNY Women'’s Foundation at 742 Delaware Ave. Buffalo, NY
14209. Checks must be postmarked by December 31, 2020, to be counted for
this tax year.

Securities

If you plan to make a gift of stock or mutual funds, we recommend you initiate the
transfer as soon as possible, to allow time for processing and to ensure the
transfers are executed by December 31, 2020 (last business day of the year).
Download stock transfer instructions here. Contact our office with questions.



https://issuu.com/wnywomensfoundation/docs/2020_community_impact_report_final
https://interland3.donorperfect.net/weblink/weblink.aspx?name=E154272&id=4
https://wnywomensfoundation.org/app/uploads/2020/12/WNYWF-Stock-Transfer-Authorization-Form.pdf

Donor Advised Fund
If you already have a Donor Advised Fund, consider making a grant to the WNY
Women’s Foundation. Our EIN is 27-4154672.

IRA Qualified Charitable Distributions

For individuals with IRA accounts, there are no Required Minimum Distributions
(RMDs) this year. However, giving pre-tax funds out of your IRA will still lower
your future tax burden compared to giving cash. If you are interested in this
method of giving, please contact your IRA custodian or our office for more
information.

Matching Gift
If your company makes matching gifts, you can double the impact of your
contribution to WNY Women'’s Foundation.

Monthly Giving
Sign up for monthly giving online. A small amount each month makes a big
impact.

CARES Act Additional Income Tax Charitable Deduction

You can deduct up to $300 above the standard deduction for individuals in
charitable contributions. This is for everyone, even if you have no other
itemizations.

Questions?
Call our office at 716-939-1406 or email melanie@wnywfdn.org

The mission of the WNY Women's Foundation is to create a culture of
possibility so each woman and girl can live, grow,
and lead to her fullest potential.

GIVE. EMPOWER. REPEAT.
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